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Ontonagon School District has adopted resolutions to allow parents the choice of school 
districts for their children.  The Schools of Choice Plan was provided for in Sections 105 and 
105(C) of the 1996 State Aid Act.  The Ontonagon Area School District is participating in this 
program.  

Parents / Guardians should contact the superintendent or principal with questions regarding 
specific programs and classes.  Vocational programming is not included in the Schools of 
Choice Plan since a cooperative agreement for the inclusion of students from all area schools 
already controls area-wide vocational classes.  Ontonagon is accepting enrollment.

Applications for students are due to the district between August 15, 2025, and August 29, 
2025.  All students currently enrolled as Schools of Choice students need not reapply but may 
call the school district to verify their status.  

By law, families who have children in Schools of Choice programs are given preference to other 
siblings, but otherwise, all schools may not discriminate on the basis of race, sex, religious 
belief, or academic ability.

Applications and details of program availability are available in the school office. 


